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The proposed rule by the CFTC that requires IB’s to be guaranteed by one broker should not be passed.
Independent IBs provide a valuable service by matching the right brokerage to a trader’s specific needs. This
helps to provide transparency and accountability to the forex industry as independent IB’s help educate retail
traders on the various offerings of brokers, so that they can make good decisions. I want my IB to refer me to a
broker that they think is best for me, not because they have to refer me to that broker.

This proposed rule does not make any sense in my opinion. Instead of providing more transparency, it simply
destroys all transparency and hurts the average retail trader. Please rethink and change your stance on this
matter.

Signed,

Andrew Nadeau


